

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 21st November 2023

Carols on the Green Sunday, 17th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Each year, the Church on Berryfields, in association with Berryfields Parish Council, holds a Carols on the Green event and this year the event will be held at Berryfields Green play area (HP18 0GN), between Russett Street/Pippin Road/Domino Way. The event runs from 3.00-5.00pm and is made up of all sorts of Christmas festivities, including craft activities and singing from the local primary schools.

Children in Year Three and Year Four have been invited to participate in the event this year. This will give them the opportunity to join children from The Aylesbury Vale Academy (primary) to sing a small selection of Christmas songs. The event will provide an opportunity for us to showcase our choir and fantastic children to our local community, as well as foster collaboration between the two local primary schools.

Other staff and I will be attending the event, and we would really love for as many children from Green Ridge to attend as possible. We will be learning the songs to sing as part of our school singing assemblies, therefore no additional practice or time will be required. We anticipate that the children will need to be there by 3.30pm ready to sing. We will be able to confirm finer details nearer the time but anticipate that the choir part should be finished by 4.30pm.

We know that the month of December can be a busy one for all, so please could I ask that you complete this <u>form</u> by 3.30pm on Friday, 1st December to let us know if your child is able and willing to take part in the event. Please note that parents/carers are required to stay at this event.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Katie South

K.SD

Assistant Headteacher – Lower Key Stage Two

